" MITEL Telecommunications Systems, Inc.
15000 Commerce Parkway
Mt. Laurel, NJ 08054

May 1, 1995

Secretary of State
Room 203 Statehouse
P.O. Box 83720
Boise, 1D 83720-0080

Re: 96121

Dear State Representative,

Please be advised that Mitel Telecommunications Systems, Inc. has moved. Mitel's
new address and mailing address is as follows:

Mitel Telecommunications Systems, Inc.
205 Van Buren Street

Suite 400

Herndon, VA 22070

Attn: U.S. Tax Department

Thank you in advance for updating your records to reflect this address change.




